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August 14,2005 

Ms. Blanca Bay6, Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk 
& Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

via Overnight FedEx 

Re: Undocketed File No. 050000 - Response to FPSC Staff Data Request for 
2004 Legislative Report on Telecommunications 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Please be advised that Florida Digital Network, Inc., d/b/a FDN Communications 
(“FDN”) will be filing revisions to its responses to staffs data request. FDN’s original 
responses were filed under a confidentiality request by letter dated July 29,2005. 

FDN will be revising Table 1 and Table 2 of its original response. Table 1 will be 
revised to properly reflect EEL and special access voice grade equivalent counts. FDN’s 
original response to Table 2 did not contain information parsedhtemized in the format 
staff has requested. 

Staff is aware of FDN’s intentions to revise the report. 

If you have any questions regarding the enclosed, please call me at 407-835-0460. 

Sincerely, 

Matthew Feil 
FDN Communications 
General Counsel 
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